
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Re-scheduled business meeting of October 19, 2021 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:39 pm. 
 
In attendance were Vice-President Bryant Goss, Treasurer Marla Curley, Secretary Rita 
Wilkinson, Director Susan Acosta, and Dan Aiken 
Old Business: 

1. September’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those 
minutes carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: None. Will be presented at a later date. The deposits and 
expenses remain similar to previous months so our balance has remained stable.  

3. Repairs 
a. Gator Green Lawn Care has been mowing regularly and does a very fine job. 
They will be asked to spruce things up before our Canine Carnival nest weekend. 
b. The Delta bank account has been set up. We can now proceed with 
transferring Paypal and other accounts. Anne will get QR codes for the various 
payment apps – e.g. CashApp, Venmo, Paypal, etc. 
c. Quotes for repairing the wooden bag storage box were very high so we 
declined. Dan demolished the old box, purchased a new plastic deck box and 
installed it on the platform of the old box.  
d. An additional trash can was purchased and placed inside the gate of the rear 
park area. 
e. Camera at gate: most options require wifi and/or electricity. We are now 
investigating motion activated wildlife cameras. 
f. No news yet on the Rotary Club project. We discussed where we want to place 
the swing if that is what they decide to donate.  

 
New Business: 

1. Canine Carnival this Sunday 1pm-5pm. We will set up from 11am -1pm. Most 
vendors will place their exhibits inside the park. The mobile groomer will park just 
outside the gate. There are currently 10 exhibitors scheduled. Arrangements 
were discussed for setting up our association tables with t-shirts, membership 
and sponsorship information, a donation box and collection of entry fees. The 
costume contest awards have been purchased. We discussed raffle ideas and 
tickets. We plan to monitor the dogs and their owners for safe behavior. The 
police K9 unit might attend and Dan is checking to see if their therapy dog, 
Officer Tilly, can join us. An email announcement will be sent this week about the 
event with a reminder going out again on Saturday. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm. 


